
Announcements for 8/15/23 
** Just a heads up!!! BLITZ Day is a few days out!! Blitz Day is your school 

pictures! Be prepared to take your class and individual photos for the yearbook 

THIS FRIDAY August 18th!! If you have any questions- feel free to reach out to Ms. 

Olsen or Ms. Smith. 

 

** Softball Ladies: Any girls interested in participating in softball this year, 

please meet at 9am in Coach Otero’s room 290 on Thursday morning for an 

Interest Meeting. If you are unable to attend, please email him for more 

information. 

 

**BOYS LACROSSE INTEREST: If you're athletic and want to play a sport that is 

fast, fun, requires good hand eye coordination and have a will to learn with a work 

ethic to match, there are many spots available on the 2024 Boys Lacrosse Team. A 

meeting will be held Thursday August 31st from 4PM to 4:20PM in the small 

cafeteria if there’s any questions or interest. 

 

** Fall Musical Announcement                       

Bartram Trail High School Theatre Department will be holding auditions for their 

fall musical, Beauty and the Beast, on Saturday, August 26th at 12:30 PM. If you 

are interested in auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, 



please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 228) located in the Fine Arts Hall. Audition 

information is posted outside the door.  

 

** JUNIOR LADIES: If you are wanting to lead the Pink Out, play Powderpuff, and 

put together other great activities for the school, Junior Ladies Club is looking for 

their 2023-24 Officers. Please come to an interest meeting August 22 @ 8:45 in 

Ms. Williams' room in 650. 

 

 


